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Monday 31st March 2025 

 

Clubs for Summer 1 

Dear Families, 

 I am delighted to let you know that we are now in the position of booking places for the clubs that will run 

next half term. These clubs are in addition to our daily after school club. The following clubs will run for 4/5 weeks 

starting next week (week commencing 21st April) and will begin at the end of the school day until 4:15: 

Tuesday Rounders with Tigers Trust for Years 3 to 6. 

Netball with Mrs Coventry for Years 4 to 6. 

Miniature model club with Miss Hudson for Year 5. (Cost £2 a week - £8 for the 

half term) 

Wednesday Dance with Flex Dance for Reception to Year 6. 

Lego with Mrs Jackson for Years 3 & 4 

Orienteering with Mr Hoult for Years 5 & 6 

Thursday Art with Mr Clancy for Years 1 & 2 

 

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis, booking using the school money payment 

system. If the club shows as unavailable online, it is likely to be full, please contact the school office to join the 

waiting list. A nominal payment of £1 for the half term for each club, allows us to use the online booking system. 

Please note the additional cost for the Miniature Model club to cover materials and staffing. All clubs are subsidised 

by the school and places in clubs are subject to regular attendance and adherence to the school behaviour 

expectations.  

 I would also like to remind you all of the changes to the Breakfast club after half term. All children can attend 

from 8:15 for a free breakfast and if you require childcare from 7:45, there will be a charge of £1 per child per day. 

All places need to be booked on the School Money App or website (Click link: School Payments | Online School 

Payment System | SchoolMoney by Eduspot). Children arriving for the 7:45 childcare will need to enter through the 

school office to be registered, children arriving for 8:15 should wait at the school gate and will enter through the hall 

doors. Please note that for the later session, you will not be able to wait on the school grounds as there is no 

supervision at that time. Initially you will only be able to book for the first 2 weeks as we adjust to the new system. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Drinkall 

Headteacher 

https://eduspot.co.uk/product/schoolmoney/
https://eduspot.co.uk/product/schoolmoney/

